TELEPHONE NO 170280
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Norra Hamngatan 6,

Gothenburg C, 4t tpril, 1946.

The Secretary,

/ LONDON.
/ Dear Sir,
With reference to the entry in our Rtn.3, dated 7th
April, 1945, regarding the reclassification survey of the
trawler "NORMAN", I beg to acquaint you that no further progress
off this survey has been made and the Oymer has withdrawn his
request regarding the contemplated clabsification in the
Society’s Register Book.
Yours fai thx’ﬁ“ﬂ,v,
for THE SURVEYORS
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